

October 23, 2015

Mr. Tod Novak The Novak Group P.O. Box 15265 Newport Beach, CA 92659

Re: October 21, 2015 Presentation on Making the Human Connection

Dear Mr. Novak:

On behalf of the Newport Beach Chamber of Commerce I would like to thank you for appearing at our monthly business luncheon and speaking on the subject of *Making the Human Connection*. I thoroughly enjoyed your presentation and I picked up a few pointers on how I can better promote the goals of the Chamber. I received many favorable comments from the attendees and we will be sure to have you back to speak on another topic of interest to our members. Please feel free to use me as a reference for any other future engagements.

Warmest Regards

Steven Rosansky President/CEO

**Newport Beach Chamber of Commerce**